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AGENDA: 12/11/01 

December 6, 2001 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON THE CHILDREN AND 
YOUTH COMMISSION (YOUTH REPRESENTATIVE - UNDER AGE 18) 

Dear Members of the Board: 

Attached is a letter from Jim Marshall, Coordinator of the 
Children and Youth Commission, advising of a vacancy which has 
occurred on the Commission for a youth representative. 
Accordingly, I recommend that the Board accept this letter as 
notification of the vacancy, with nominations for appointment to 
be received on January 8, 2002, and final appointment to be made 
January 15, 2002. 

Sincerelv, 

TONY CAMPOS , Chairman 
Board of Supervisors 

TC : ted 
Attachment 

cc: Children and Youth Commission 
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701 Ocean Street, room 30 COMMISSION 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 (831) 454-2102 

December 4, 2001 

Board of Supervisors 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of a vacancy on the Children 
and Youth Commission in the category of Youth Representative. Mike 
Roach was re-appointed to the Commission in April of 2001. 
Unfortunately, Mike has not attended a Commission meeting since 
August of 2001. There have been 4 consecutive unexcused absences. 
I have sent letters to  his home address and I have left messages a t  his 
home telephone. 

During Mike’s active tenure on our Commission, he was a fine 
representative of the youth in Santa Cruz County. During our last 
meeting with Mike he informed us that he achieved his GED 
equivalence program and has enrolled in Cabrillo College. I can only 
assume that the rigors of college prevent him from fulfilling his 
obligation to the Children and Youth Commission. 

Having active youth representatives is vital to our advisory and 
advocacy roles. It is with regret that I request that your Board open 
nominations for a vacancy for one of the two youth representative 
seats. 

JimMarshaIl 

Children and Youth Commission Coordinator 


